
 

 

4 April 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Parent Governor Vacancies for Midhurst Rother College Local Governing Board (LGB) 

The MRC Local Governing Board is seeking to appoint two parent governors.  

We would love to hear from parents who want to get more involved with the College and who can 

offer expertise or skills from diverse backgrounds.   

If you are passionate about our school and keen to support the teachers and leaders to provide the 

very best educational experience for the children in our care, we want to hear from you! 

If you are interested in becoming a governor or just curious to find out more, please get in touch via 

the LGB Clerk, Sarah Glaze at Sarah.Glaze@mrc-academy.org before 27 May.  We will then arrange for 

you have an informal conversation with either David Lawes or Stuart Edwards. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

David Lawes      Stuart Edwards 

Chair of Governors    Head Teacher 
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